
 

 
 

   

 

 

 

Hampton-in-Arden Parish Council invites 
you to the 

 

Annual Parish Meeting 
on 

 

Wednesday 27 April 2022 at 8.00pm 
(Refreshments at 7.30pm in the Arden Room) 

at 

Fentham Hall 
 

All are welcome in person to come and hear about 
the work of your Parish Council during the last year. 

 
 


